	                                                                                   Name
	Shrewsbury Youth Hockey Association

	Date
	September 8, 2015

	Time
	7:30pm-9:30pm

	Location
	Gastonart & Frame

	Recorder
	Carol 

	
	Attendance

Attendance Legend: P – Present     A – Absent     G – Guest     T - Telephone

	P
	Chris Arsenault
	P
	Harry Gaston
	P
	Kim Marques
	P
	Kevin O’Brien
	P
	Dennis Serocki

	P
	Rob Christman
	P
	Bryan Goodchild
	P
	Patrick Moore
	P
	Carol Pickering
	
	

	A
	Natasha Colorero
	P
	John Lloyd
	P
	John Morse
	P
	Dave Samara
	
	


	Minutes

	Agenda Subject
	Discussion/Decision
	Action Item(s)
	Person(s) Responsible
	

	Minutes of July 13th meeting
	Reviewed and approved
	Convert to PDF and post on website.
	Carol and Rob
	

	Treasurer’s report
	Balance: Checking: $78,708.75 and Money Market: $35,737.60
Estimating $225,000 with all registered players and House League payments.  

Invoices due include Northstar, Valley League, and Equipment.  
	Dennis will close out Sage account.
Goalie tuition will be adjusted to $800 for Squirts and Peewees.  
	Dennis
	

	Coaches Meeting
	Coaches meeting scheduled for October 5th at the Vintage Grille
Agenda:
Welcome and introductions

SHYA Philosophy 

Coaches Role

CORI

Sportsmanship/Code of Conduct agreement

Picture Day

USA Hockey

Skills

Northstar

Tournaments

Team Managers


	Carol to send out email and Kim to send out Cori information needed.  
Coaches and Asst. Coaches invited.
	Carol, Kim
Harry, Dave
	

	Mass Hockey
	Meeting scheduled next week that John and Kevin will be attending.  They will need to submit coach’s certificates.  Once rosters are submitted there can’t be any changes.  
Player/Parent code of conduct forms available and will be distributed at coaches meeting. 
	John will distribute code of conduct forms at coaches meeting.  
	John and Kevin
	

	Northstar
	Bryan has sent in all player and team information except the 4 players that still need numbers.

	Please notify Northstar of conflict on November 6th.  
	Bryan
	

	Scheduling
	Little Bruins will be 10/16, 10/23, 10/30: 6-7pm and 11/6: 5-6pm.
Rotating open ice on Fridays thru all teams.  
	
	Rob
	

	Coaches
	Kim will be sending out the CORI form and requesting copy of license to all coaching staff.  Kevin will be collecting certifications and give us information on the age appropriate modules.
	
	Kim and Kevin
	

	Website
	Natasha is currently working on the Dick’s account.
	
	Natasha
	

	Tournaments
	Winter Classic January 1-3 in Hookset NH.  Teams will need to register individually.  
Lobster Pot tournament available for cross-ice Mites
	
	Rob and Natasha
	

	Skills
	Shayne has given Harry a proposal for skills as part of teams regular practice nights.  Each team will have 4 skill sessions.  The cost is $275/hour and will include 4 coaches and goalie skills at these sessions.
	
	Harry
	

	Little Bruins Hockey
	SHYA has been presented with an excellent opportunity to work with the Little Bruins who are hosting programs for children ages 5-8 (50 children max).  The cost for 4 hours on ice and full equipment is $100.  
On 9/21 there will be 25 spots released for Shrewsbury and on 9/23 the remaining spots will be open to everyone.  
	Information can be found on the Bruins website.
	Harry
	

	House League
	The House League will need a lot of volunteers this year.  
Registration is now open.
	Advertising done with Lilliput, St. Mary’s, Community Bulletin and posting at Buffone.  
	Pat and Dave
	

	Pee Wee Player moves
	We have added 1 player to the PeeWee Blue Roster.  

Currently Blue has 14 players, Gold has 13 players and White has 16 players.  
	Suggestion to move 2 players from White to Gold and to have selected players participate thru upcoming Gold games.  
	All
	

	Middle School Teams
	There will be at least 1 middle school team with coach Mike Pedersen.  
	The board voted that the middle school teams would not be a part of syha.
	All
	

	Merchandising
	Discussion on items that will be on sale thru the website.
	The board approved the Shrewsbury hat with logo.
	All
	

	Tryouts
	We will start planning the tryout sessions early next year.  Received feedback that it was difficult to evaluate the scrimmages.  
	
	Jon
	

	Equipment
	The game & practice jerseys are in. 

Request to purchase Mite goalie equipment and cones
	Chris will finish distributing jerseys this week.  

Approved
	Chris
	

	Spirit of Shrewsbury
	The Spirit of Shrewsbury is scheduled for September 26th from 9a-4p.  SYHA will have a booth at Oak and volunteers are needed.  
The parade will be on September 27th.  
	Harry will send out a schedule and Email.
Chris will talk to Natasha about purchasing some pins to hand out at the booth and to have for tournaments.
	Harry and Chris
All
	

	Providence Bruins
	The Providence Bruins are scheduling kid’s scrimmages during intermission.
	Please contact the P Bruins if interested.  
	
	

	Next Meeting
	Monday, October 19th at 7pm
	
	
	


